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Town of Austerlitz

Columbia County

New York

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Comprehensive Plan Advisory Committee will be holding a Public
Hearing for the 2024 draft copy of the Comprehensive Plan Review.

The Public Hearing will be held on Saturday, May 18, 2024 at the Austerlitz Town Hall; 816
Route 203, Spencertown, NY, at 10:00 a.m.

By order of the CPAC

Town of Austerlitz

Date: March 27, 2024

J Lotus

https://www.austerlitzny.com/comprehensive-plan-advisory-committee/page/notice-public-hearing-comprehensive-plan-draft-copy
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